
St. Mary Campus 
February 16, 2022 

 
On-site Covid Testing 
Parents are encouraged to pre-register their students for the on-site Covid testing at Waukesha 
Catholic.  Please see the link to pre-register, testing schedule, and other information on the 
Covid Dashboard found on the Waukesha Catholic website. 
 
February Parent Lunch  
Our parent lunch scheduled for February 25 is postponed. Stay tuned for a new date once plans 
are finalized!   
 
Box Top –Coca Cola Code 
We're 'loving' your help with collecting Box Tops & Coca-Cola Codes! 
Keep sending in your Coca-Cola codes and scanning your receipts in the 
Box Tops app. January's drawing winner will be announced next week. 

 
TRACK INFORMATION (5th-8th Grade Boys & Girls) 
We're working to finalize track information, including a tentative meet 
schedule.  Some contracts are still being signed for practice and for meet 
dates--once they are done we will have more set dates. 
 
Track by itself is a great opportunity for students of any ability to participate 

and be part of a team.  Outside of the relays, athletes compete individually to try to earn points 
that are added to a team score.  In most cases kids compete against kids from other schools in 
the same grade and gender at each meet.  Meets usually offer a variety of events (sprints, 
distance, jumping, and throwing events), so there's something for everyone! 
 
Practice will start in late March, either March 21st or 28th.  Waukesha Catholic will be hosting 
an indoor meet at Waukesha South on Saturday April 9th, which should be our first meet of 
the year, and our last meet is tentatively the weekend of May 21st.  Practices will likely be 
Mondays & Thursdays from 5:30 until 7 or 7:30 pm.  As more gets finalized the Athletic Director 
will reach out to all 5th-8th grade families. 
 
TRACK COACHES NEEDED 
We will be in need of coaches, especially for our 5th grade boys & girls teams.  Coaches must 
be Safeguarding certified and can work with the track coordinator to learn the sport and how to 
run practices & enter athletes in meets.  Please reach out to Bill Serb, Athletic Director 
(athleticdirector@waukeshacatholic.org) or Keri Spencer, Track Coordinator 
(keri4@spencerconsulting.net) with questions or to volunteer. 
 
Basketball Shorts For Sale 

The Athletic Board will be selling off the old basketball uniform shorts at all 
home basketball games through the end of the season (old jerseys will not be 
sold as they are used for future split evaluations).  Shorts are unisex in both 
youth and adult sizes (youth small through adult large), are reversible (blue 

on one side & white on the other), and are sold as-is for $5 each.  Shorts will be sold either by 
admissions or in the concession stand each week during home games only. 
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